
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July, 2012 
 
 
 
Mrs. Cathy Krupko, President  
Marlington Local School Board  
 
Dear Mrs. Krupko:  
 
Regarding Statutory Reference 3313.666 (B)(10), the following is in compliance with my 
assigned duties as Superintendent of the Marlington Local Schools.   
 
During the second semester of the 2011/2012 school year, January 21, 2012 through June 
5, 2012, there were seven (7) reported cases of bullying (including on-line, teasing related 
to physical appearance, on-going name calling, and threatening);  all of these cases were 
found to have merit.   
 
Action was taken, including, but not limited to removal from on-line social network, 
student counseling, home instruction, classroom meetings, staff meetings, staff training, 
parental meetings, peer to peer meetings, verbal reprimands, detentions, in-school and 
out-of-school suspension.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Joseph Knoll 
Superintendent  
Marlington Local Schools  
 
 
cc: Mrs. Anna Minor, Assistant Superintendent  
 Mr. Philip Francis, Board Member 

Mrs. Carolyn Gabric, Board Member  
 Mrs. Cathy Krupko, Board Member  
 Mr. Jim Fisher, Board Member 
 Mr. Mark Ryan, Board Member  


